COPY.

Llopd's Register of Shipping —

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th July, 1923.

Dear sir, k{&éd;kg
With reference to my letter of the 11th iugsant
respecting the 8.84"CAXIAS", I 8hall be glad if you will be
g00d enough to furnish me as snon as possible with the
necessary information regarding the scantlings of the upper
bridge deck of this veasel, in order that the consideration
of the case may be completed.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

S8ecretary.
Geo.Dykes, M8Q .,

HAMBURG.
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